
ADVERTISE AS PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
 

August 26, 2021, 6:00PM 
Abita Springs Town Hall 

 
 
Abita Springs P&Z Public Hearing Notice 
 
Please run 3x on the following dates:  8/11, 8/18, 8/25 
 
A public hearing will be held by the Town of Abita Springs Planning & Zoning Department at 6:00 pm on 
Thursday, August 26, 2021, at 22161 Level St. The public hearing will be held to receive public comments 
regarding the subdivision of a 6.46-acre property into two (2) lots.  Parcel A being 3.00 acres and Parcel 
B being 3.46 acres. The property is on Hwy. 59 and is identified as assessment # 1151204122.   A map of 
the property will be available at www.townofabitasprings.com/planningzoning 
 
All interested parties shall have the right and opportunity to appear and be heard on the subject.  
 

http://www.townofabitasprings.com/planningzoning

